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North American Brass Band Association

NABBA 2024 will soon be here. Do not miss out!
Dear NABBA Supporter,

We are announcing the opening of the 2024 North American Brass Band Association
Partnership program. We would like to invite your organization to partner with NABBA and
participate in this exciting event. Championships will once again be held in the Southeast
region, in the famous “Rocket City” at the Von Braun Center in Huntsville, Alabama. 2023
saw the second largest . For 2024, we continue this “new tradition,” bigger than ever.

The dates for the 2024 Championships are April 5-6, 2024.

NOW IS THE TIME TO REGISTER!

Again this year, all Partner registration can be handled online at https://nabba.org/partners/
Every group that will be a vendor should register and pay by March 5,2024. This
includes in-kind sponsors, nonprofits and those only buying an advert in the program.

Payments will be invoiced directly to your preferred contact. After completion of your
registration and payment of your invoice, we will reach out to your group about logistics of
setting up in the vending area.

There are five useful links found at https://nabba.org/partners/
- 2024 NABBA Partner Registration
- 2024 NABBA Partner Levels and Registration (mail-in copy)
- 2024 NABBA Partner Logistical Information
- 2024 NABBA Partner and Donor Press Kit
- Von Braun Center map

You will find value in becoming a NABBA Partner as you will receive advertisements in our
paper and digital programs and presence on the home page of www.nabba.org

Again, thank you for your support. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact
me.

Sincerely,

Michael Olefsky
NABBA Partner Coordinator
Molefsky@nabba.org



